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“Black Lives Matter“ Protest Rally

[bookmark: _GoBack]Last weekend, Saturday 6th June, the “Black Lives Matter” protest rally/s took place in Brisbane. 
Vacenti respects every person’s right to protest, however, we know that social distancing during the protest march was not always possible. If:
1. you, or 
1. any person you are in close contact with, or
1. any person you know who may visit a residential aged care facility
attended the rally, we are strongly advising that you refrain from visiting our homes until Monday 15th June. If you still need to visit we are requesting you contact the Facility Manager before coming on site so that appropriate screening can be undertaken and arrangements made. Please do not visit our homes if you have any symptoms of fever, cough, runny nose, sore throat or breathing difficulties.

Qld Chief Health Officer – Aged Care Direction No 5
On the 2nd June, the Qld Chief Health Officer (CHO) issued Aged Care Direction No 5. As you are aware, Vacenti is bound by these regulations. Effectively there is no real change from Aged Care Direction No 4. 
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